
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

COMMUNITY

Victoria Gold is very pleased to once again support the Victoria Gold Klondike Gold 
Ruff Virtual Run to benefit the Humane Society Yukon and animal welfare 
throughout the territory.

This virtual event – which can be completed over four days from May 19 to 22 – is a
5 km, 10 km or half marathon run or walk anywhere and on any surface. The Society 
encourages Yukoners’ furry, four-legged friends to take part as well.

This is the third consecutive year Victoria Gold has served as the event’s title sponsor.

The Company has registered a team with participants from throughout Victoria 
Gold’s operations; including employees at the Eagle Gold Mine, who are geared up 
and ready to challenge other corporate teams to some friendly competition.

Registration for the Victoria Gold Klondike Gold Ruff Virtual Run is open until 
Thursday, May 18, 2023 at http://raceroster.com/73447

Registration, which is open across Canada and internationally as well as locally, is $45 
and includes a race package.

“Victoria Gold encourages Yukoners, with their pets if they so choose, to join us in 
this virtual race and raise funds for this very important cause,” says Victoria Gold 
President & CEO John McConnell. “How we care for our territory’s animals reflects 
how we care for one another and we are proud to provide our support again this 
year.”

To learn more about the Humane Society Yukon and the Victoria Gold Klondike Gold 
Ruff Virtual Run, please visit http://humanesocietyyukon.ca/fundraising

V I C T O R I A  G O L D  K L O N D I K E  G O L D  R U F F  V I R T U A L  R U N
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